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Diversity, Human Resources and Professional Development Task Force
Wednesday, February 19, 2020
3:00 pm

Morrison Hall Boardroom

In attendance were task force co-chairs Edil Torres-Rivera and Voncella McCleary-Jones and task force members, Judy Espinoza, Jessica Provines, Tom Aldag, , Alex Johnson, , Deanna Carrithers, Katie Givens, , Sajani Jiten, , Angela Linder, Sandra Goldsmith, Lisa Clancy, Heather Perkins, Christine Taylor, Jolynn Dowling, and Judy Mount.. 

Task Delegation
Group needs to delegate tasks around systems, culture and structure. The climate study suggests we need to work on awareness and culture, communication and the meaning of diversity. The absence of a strategic diversity recruitment plan and defined tracking of metrics is a concern. We have many campus programs focused on diversity, but they need to be assessed to determine if they are helping achieve objectives. Developing a strategic plan is too big for this group, but possibly should recommend this for the new division.  
Defining Diversity

President Golden specifically asked that the Task force investigate under represented minorities among the faculty.  Even looking at race and gender alone doesn’t reflect the larger Wichita community. There is some disconnect when hiring. We need to be intentional.  Need to decide if this office is necessary, or if there is a better way to achieve outcomes. We have the data; need to find what models will fix the problems. 


Finding Systematic Solutions:

Things to consider as we move forward: centralizing the Human Resource and Diversity departments, using recruiters to help search chairs, better applicant pools, resourcing. We have the freedom to be creative with this process. Should we say this is the office’s responsibility to come up with these solutions? We could make recommendations on which model to use. Consider co-locating these functions but allowing the student side of diversity to be ‘student-facing.’ Need to have executive development, such as a leadership academy.  Important to remember that hiring is just one piece of the work. We also need to consider the transition of staff, messaging/promotion, culture, tasks, models, structure, defining diversity, professional development and increasing opportunities for all. 
Respectfully submitted, 

Jake Tubach  
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